Storage Committee Meeting 8: July 10, 2018
In attendance 
Maggie Meyer, Worship and Music
Nancy Lee, Building and Grounds
Joe Baker, Building and Grounds
The first item of business was chair storage in the Fellowship Hall:
Joe Baker presented the bid from Huck’s Cabinets for chair storage: Huck’s bid was for 72” long, 27” deep , and 41½” tall “modular tables” in 3 sections with laminated counter tops, stained and finished red oak plywood end panels, and storage spaces to be approximately the same length as the existing racks. The storage sections will have 3¾” solid wood skirt boards at top front and top back and a back bottom running the entire length of the unit which will act as stabilizers. The units can be moved in case of emergencies, such as high water. This unit will be able to hold of 90-95% of the chairs in the Fellowship Hall. The committee voted unanimously to accept the bid. This storage option will address dampness and aesthetics concerns, as well as providing shelving space for such activities as the Community Meal. The cost will be $2421. The Committee voted that this project be submitted for approval by Building and Grounds and in turn the church Board.
The second item was storage in the Bride’s Room:
The Committee voted unanimously to accept one option of the Lowe’s storage cabinets for the Bride’s Room that had been suggested by Jane Tumas Serna. The Committee agreed that the best option from those selections would be to purchase three of the Wood Composite Freestanding Utility Storage Cabinet (Pewter Gray) at $249 each. Each unit contains 6 adjustable shelves and two rods and has a depth of 20.75 inches. These storage units would be put side-by-side, then attached to each other and the wall behind for greater stability.   Measurements were taken to ensure that the cabinets would fit in the Bride’s Room. Space can be provided in response to the request from the choir for the storage of music folders. The counting desk would then be placed against the window wall. The cost of the three cabinets is $747.00.The Committee voted this project also be submitted for approval by Building and Grounds and in turn the church Board.
Remaining decluttering:
1. Sanctuary: the large wooden table and mantel with coat hooks will be removed from the Sanctuary and donated to Goodwill.
2. Bell Tower: 
a. The Tower should be cleared for cleaning by Jani-Source.
b. Shutters in the Tower will be installed by Building and Grounds.
c. Building and Grounds will dispose of the old and broken wooden pew hymnal holders, other unusable wood and the large speaker in the choir loft.
d. [bookmark: _GoBack]If possible, the current shelving in the Bride’s Room will be moved to the Bell Tower for use as storage units. The Committee could not find a suitable location for a unit in the Fellowship Hall. 
Submitted by Maggie Meyer, Chair, The Storage Committee
      



